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Dear All, 
 
This is an open invitation addressed to all European International Referees who 
wish to officiate at future WTE events. We have the pleasure to inform you that 
European International Referee Seminars will be organized at least twice a year 
and IRs should attend at the minimum one International Referee Seminar 
per year, if they wish to be eligible to officiate at WTE events. For this year, the 
Seminar will take place at Marina D’ Or, Spain, on 27-28 November 2018.  
 
Regarding accommodation, you can visit the following 
link: https://www.marinador.com/en/Taekwondo-European-Championships-2018 
If you wish to participate, an email must be sent to WTE 
at info@worldtaekwondoeurope.org until 20th November. The participation fee 
is 200€ except for the invited IRs to Spain Events (the fee for the Invited IRs 
only, is 100€).  
 
Payments must be made until deadline to the following bank account: 
Account holder: Stichting World Taekwondo Europe 
Name of the bank: BUNQ 
IBAN: NL83 BUNQ 2206 1203 99 
BIC/SWIFT: BUNQNL2A 
Bank Identifier: BUNQ 
Payment reference: Spain IRs Seminar & Name 
Proof of payment must also be sent to WTE at info@worldtaekwondoeurope.org  
until 20th November. 
 
Yours, 

 
Michael Fysentzidis 
Secretary-General 
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